
NOTICE FOR 31st BATCH MBBS STUDENTS 

Applications are being accepted from the students in 31st 

batch for the "Student Benefit Fund" sponsored scholarships 

programme.  

Complete and signed applications should be emailed to 

shiromip@kln.ac.lk on or before August 20th 2024. 

 

Prof Shiromi Perera 

Treasurer/Student Benefit Fund 
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